
1500 – 409 Granville Street, Vancouver, B.C. V6C 1T2 Tel. (778) 330-0994 Fax (604) 484-7155 

Cct capital ltd. 

 
 

July 21, 2014 

 

 

To: British Columbia Securities Commission 

 Alberta Securities Commission 

 

 

Re: Change of Auditors________________________________________________ 

 

Please note that as of July 11, 2014 the Corporation has appointed Smythe Ratcliffe LLP, 

Charted Accounts as auditors of the Corporation, following the resignation, at the request 

of the Corporation, of Dale Matheson Carr-Hilton LaBonte LLP. 

 

Please see attached: 

 

- Notice of Change of Auditor signed by the Chief Financial Officer of the 

Company; 

- Former auditor letter; and  

- Successor auditor letter. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the above mentioned enclosures, please 

do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

CCT CAPITAL LTD. 

 

‘Sheryl Elsdon’ 

 

Sheryl Elsdon 

Corporate Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


